

NEW PROVIDERCE AMATEUR RADIO CLUB

November, 1963

NOVEMBER MEETING ... IT'S

BIG AND IT'S TRANSMITTERS

Our November meeting will be back to the The Red Cross Headquarter in Summit, and the date is Monday, November 11 --- Veterans

Day. And the big news of the meeting is the program, a discussion on transmitters by our award-winning Bob Latter, W2YFM. Although the formal part of the meeting will begin at 0 p.m., the doors are open at 7:30 ... and if we have a quorum we can get the business out of the way and leave plenty of time for the program.

Bob will talk to us about several types of transmitters, types of modulation along with a few other points and may even include a discussion of some specialized transmitter equipment. We might even get a preview of the next "Latter Special" ... before QST, that is.

Plan to come early and bring a new member. We also plan to talk a bit about net operations, the December banquet, field day results the auction and things like that.

So don't miss this meeting ... learn about transmitters ... know what your Club is doing ... and we'll wind up the evening with refreshments.

New Providence Amateur Radio Club will hold its annual meting at the November session, at which time officers for the coming year are elected.

The nominating committee will offer a slate of officers and candidates may also be nominated from the floor. So don't fail to be on h hand to vote. Only paid up members may vote.

A NOVICE LICENSE COURSE

THIS WINTER BY ARDEN

The November meeting so a schedule can be made. Teaching assistance also will be accepted.

Arden, WB2GPG will present the Novice license course again this winter if there are enough interested. Anyone wishing to take the course should let Arden know at the November meeting so a schedule can be made. Teaching assistance also will be accepted.

Attending the Morris County Club's annual auction at Dover on October 25 were W2 VV, WB2WGM, WB2GPG and MORRIS AUCTION WG2EKA. Former member W2RBR also was on hand NPARC's auction, usually held shortly after the first of the year is one of the things that will be discussed at the November meeting. A time and place has to be selected, so let's have some ideas on this.

ANNUAL BANQUET IS

Mark your calendar now and get ready for the time of your life at NPARC's annual banquet.

SET FOR DECEMBER 7. This year the affair will be held at the Subbrhan hotel in Summit, and the date is Saturday night,

December 7. And above all, be sure to bring the YL or XYL.

For tickets get in touch with Vail Cummings, W2WVV, or Al Hirsch, K2SKV, or better still, fill out the coupon at the bottom of this page and send it off to Vail. Please make your checks payable to Vail Cummings.

Once again we will have a standout program, featuring Barry Cohen with his films and story about his DX pedition to the Holy Lands last year. Actually, Barry was teaching at Haifa University, but as many know he kept a regular schedule with the gang in this area via W2PDC/4X4. The films of the Holy Lands are great with a lot of emphasis on schenery, so the girls will enjoy them. And there will also be a few remarks about what it is like to operate a DX station.

The dinner will start promptly at 7:30 p.m., but the evening's festivities will begin at a Dutch Treat cocktail hour at 6:30. The program will also include slides of NPARC's Field Day activities, &SL's, tapes and Woof Hong along with other surprises.

The rpice is \$5.75 each and the dinner will include fresh fruit cup, soup, pot roast of beefm brown potato, string beans, relish s and rolls, ice cream cake and coffee.

So make your reservations early ... fill out the coupon and get it off to Vail Currings, Don't miss this one; it's really BIG!

AT HARC CONVENTION ... Andy, WB2WEN, was chairman for a conference session which featured John, H2AGI, in an excellent talk on the construction of the TTL-2 RTTY converter. Reportd indicate it was one of the best presentations of the session.

DO YOU KNOW That NPARC is now affiliated with ARRL? We are now on the list and receiving useful information. Our thanks to all who helped.

TO:	Vail Cumings 8 Club Drive Sumit, New Jersey 07901
	YES, I'll be at MPARC's Annual Banquet on December 7 at the Suburban Hotel in Summit.
	I'll have my (YL) (XYL) with me. Her name is
	Enclosed is my check for ? Send my tickets to:
	Name
	Hadiobb

W2ARL HAS A Irv, W2ARL, is sporting a new "Big Wheel" antenna on two meters. His new big voice is heard regularly on the Sunday night net. Thanks to Harold Voorhis, who made the antenna available, and to the antenna party crew from the Club, it was installed on a recent Saturday morning. It's about 40-feet up and is reported to have an SWR of 1:1, at the net frequency, which is not bad, to say the least.

By the way, the net meets every Sunday night at 9 p.m.

INCIDENTAL INTELLIGENCE Brand new membership certificates for all paid up members are now ready and will be distributed at the November meetings. Be sure to be on hand to pick yours up.

Bill Blair, WB20TL, and family are back from Puerto Rico and the Virgin Islands after what we heard on the net was a great time.

November issue of QST carries the Field D ay results, and once again NPARC did pretty well. But next year we will do even better.

Bob Latter, W2YFM, got on RTTY last month and checked out his equipment on the air with Andy and Vail before making his first "out-of-club" contact. No. 1 was with WLAW ... and Bob reports he got a QSL pronto.

Well, that's it for this month ... don't forget the November meeting, Monday, November 11 ... and the annual banquet on Saturday, December 7. Let Vail Cummings hear from you as quickly as possible.